
Independent Sector, a leading national organization of nonprofits, will host a webinar on

Tuesday, April 19, at 2:00 p.m. Eastern time (11:00 a.m. Pacific) on the topic “How

501(c)(3)s Can Engage with Candidates and Voters.”

On the panel, our own Greg Colvin will cover the basic do’s and don’ts, and describe

nonpartisan ways that charities can inject their issues into campaign discussions and

promote broader citizen engagement in our democracy at all levels of government.

For more information and to register for the webinar, go to

https://www.independentsector.org/engagewithcandidates.
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